Guia Visual De Enfermedades Infecciosas 1e
Eventually, you will categorically discover a further experience and completion
by spending more cash. still when? pull off you acknowledge that you require to
acquire those all needs gone having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
comprehend even more nearly the globe, experience, some places, following
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your entirely own time to put it on reviewing habit. in the middle of
guides you could enjoy now is guia visual de enfermedades infecciosas 1e below.
Guía visual de enfermedades infecciosas Brian Kloss 2020
Red Book Atlas de enfermedades infecciosas en pediatria / Red Book Atlas of
Pediatric Infectious Diseases Carol (DRT) Baker 2009-06-30 Basado en los
contenidos del reconocido Red Book?, este nuevo Red Book? Atlas es una guia
clinica concisa y ricamente ilustrada de m s de setenta y cinco enfermedades
infecciosas frecuentes en pediatria desde la candidiasis y la pediculosis hasta
otras m s graves, como la infeccion por el virus de la inmunodeficiencia humana
y la tuberculosis.
Pocket Surgery Melanie Goldfarb 2012-01-18 Prepared by residents and attending
physicians at Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital, Pocket Surgery, follows the style
of Pocket Medicine, one of the best-selling references for medical students,
interns, and residents. This pocket-sized loose-leaf resource can be used on
the wards and by candidates reviewing for board exams. In bulleted lists,
tables, and algorithms, Pocket Surgery provides key clinical information about
common surgical conditions in all areas of surgery, including breast, critical
care, cardiothoracic, gastrointestinal, colorectal, vascular, pediatric,
plastic, transplant, transplant, and endocrine.
Clinical Neurovirology Avindra Nath 2020-05-18 This is a comprehensive
reference that includes the basic science, clinical features, imaging,
pathology and treatment of specific viral entities affecting the central
nervous system (CNS). It will assist professionals in their attempt to
identify, examine and manage viral CNS infections and unravel the therapeutic
and diagnostic challenges associated with viral CNS disorders. Key Features
Features MRI scans, histopathology and lined diagrams showing pathophysiology
Much has happened in our understanding of CNS infections in recent years and a
comprehensive book that covers the entire subject is much needed. There is
ongoing interest in infectious disease. The increasing globalization of
medicine is putting demands on many more people to become familiar with issues
from around that world that they did not see in training.
Small Animal Internal Medicine - E-Book Richard W. Nelson 2008-12-02 Learn to
effectively recognize, diagnose, and treat common internal medical conditions
with this invaluable reference. Small Animal Internal Medicine, Fourth Edition,
emphasizes practical diagnostic approaches and focuses on the clinically
relevant aspects of patient medical management. Extensive color illustrations,
boxes, and algorithms, plus new photographs, schematic representations, and
updated tables, set this book apart. With its highly functional design and
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clear, expert voice, this text delivers the most relevant information for the
internal medical challenges you’re most likely to face. Utilizes a problemoriented approach, beginning with a discussion of clinical signs and diagnostic
recommendations and techniques and moving on to therapeutic considerations and
management Each contributor is a recognized expert in his or her respective
specialty. Limited number of authors provides consistency. Clear, step-by-step
procedural guidelines thoroughly describe each procedure. Cross-referencing
throughout the book reduces redundancy and makes information easy to locate.
Suggested readings at the end of each chapter alert you to the latest research
findings. Comprehensive drug tables provide recommended dosages and
indications. Purposefully written to enhance critical thinking and decisionmaking skills based on clinical findings. Hundreds of summary boxes and tables
allow quick access to clinical signs, etiology, differential diagnoses, drugs,
and treatment. Full-color format brings you accurate visual depictions of
specific disorders, diseases, and procedures. Two new section editors bring a
fresh perspective. Discussion of Immune-Mediated Disorders has been
significantly expanded and made into its own section. Hundreds of new, fullcolor photographs and quick reference tables throughout Completely updated drug
and treatment guidelines tables
Red Book 2021 David W. Kimberlin 2021-05-15 The AAP's authoritative guide on
preventing, recognizing, and treating more than 200 childhood infectious
diseases. Developed by the AAP's Committee on Infectious Diseases as well as
the expertise of the CDC, the FDA, and hundreds of physician contributors.
Lay Reporting of Health Information World Health Organization 1978
Guía básica de educación afectivo-sexual para personas con discapacidad visual
Esther Sánchez Raja María Honrubia Pérez M Dolores G. Chacón Sánchez 2005-04-06
La afectividad y la sexualidad deben desarrollarse adecuadamente en los
individuos aunque no estén en plenitud de condiciones físicas y psíquicas. Lo
que de la sexualidad se aprende en nuestra sociedad es porque mayoritariamente
"entra por los ojos". Los invidentes han estado en inferioridad de condiciones,
aunque tienen otros sentidos con los que reconocer, aprender, sentir..., basta
que reciban información adaptada a sus capacidades. La palabra debe suplir en
parte su discapacidad visual...La falta de material diseñado exclusivamente
para el aprendizaje de la sexualidad de las personas con discapacidad visual es
el principal motivo que ha llevado a elaborar este instrumento práctico, de
fácil manejo para los profesionales y usuarios. Debido a la gran diversidad de
esta población, se realiza en los formatos: guía visual, guía visual para baja
visión, guía en Sistema Braille, libro hablado y CD.
Mims' Medical Microbiology E-Book Richard Goering 2018-02-27 Learn all the
microbiology and basic immunology concepts you need to know for your courses
and exams. Now fully revised and updated, Mims’ clinically relevant, systemsbased approach and abundant colour illustrations make this complex subject easy
to understand and remember. Learn about infections in the context of major body
systems and understand why these are environments in which microbes can
establish themselves, flourish, and give rise to pathologic changes. This
systems-based approach to microbiology employs integrated and case-based
teaching that places the ‘bug parade’ into a clinical context. Effectively
review for problem-based courses with the help of chapter introductions and
‘Lessons in Microbiology’ text boxes that highlight the clinical relevance of
the material, offer easy access to key concepts, and provide valuable review
tools. Approach microbiology by body system or by pathogen through the
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accompanying electronic ‘Pathogen Parade’ – a quickly searchable, crossreferenced glossary of viruses, bacteria and fungi A new electronic ‘Vaccine
Parade’ offers quick-reference coverage of the most commonly used vaccines in
current clinical practice Deepen your understanding of epidemiology and the
important role it plays in providing evidence-based identification of key risk
factors for disease and targets for preventative medicine. Grasp and retain
vital concepts easily, with a user-friendly colour coded format, succinct text,
key concept boxes, and dynamic illustrations. New and enhanced information
reflects the growing importance of the human microbiota and latest molecular
approaches Access the complete contents on the go via the accompanying
interactive eBook, with a range of bonus materials to enhance learning and
retention – includes self-assessment materials and clinical cases to check your
understanding and aid exam preparation.
Bontrager. Manual de Posiciones Y Técnicas Radiológicas John Lampignano
2018-01-24 Este manual que presenta 217 proyecciones o posiciones, ayuda al
técnico a reforzar sus habilidades básicas en radiología y ofrece listas de
instrucciones, junto con fotografías que muestran la correcta colocación de los
pacientes, para ayudar a posicionarlos de manera segura y fiable durante los
estudios radiográficos más frecuentes. Incorpora nuevas gráficas de técnicas
actualizadas que recogen las más recientes recomendaciones para radiografía
computarizada y digital. Asimismo, incluye nuevas imágenes radiográficas
basadas en los estándares de posicionamiento en las que se describen cada una
de las posiciones, acompañadas de un breve resumen de los factores de calidad
que se pueden utilizar como matriz para la evaluación de una imagen. Además,
añade una nueva posición a la AP axial apical, con información y fotografías.
Manual que ayuda al técnico a reforzar sus habilidades básicas en radiología.
Presenta 217 proyecciones o posiciones junto a listas de instrucciones y
fotografías que muestran un posicionamiento más seguro y fiable de los
pacientes durante los estudios rafiográficos. Incorpora gráficas de técnicas
actualizadas que recogen recomendaciones recientes para radiografía
computarizada y digital. Incluye nuevas imágenes radiográficas, basadas en los
estándares de posicionamiento que describen cada una de las posiciones y añade
una nueva posición a la AP axial apical, con información y fotografías.
Harrison's Principles of Internal Medicine Richard M. Stone 2002-08 Harrison's
Principles of Internal Medicine, 15/e: Self-Assessment and Board Review is a
very successful Q&A review book, developed for self-assessment and examination
preparation. This edition has been reorganized to mimic the exact organization
of Harrison's Principles of Internal Medicine, 15/e eg the part names. The
number of questions has increased from 822 to 900. In addition, all except type
questions have been eliminated since these are no longer found on the boards'
recertification exams.
CURRENT Medical Diagnosis and Treatment Study Guide Gene Quinn 2013-08-22 Casebased coverage of 80 must-know diseases and disorders Add the expertise of
CURRENT Medical Diagnosis & Treatment to your exam review! For more than 70
years, professors, students, and clinicians have trusted LANGE for highquality, current, concise medical information in a convenient, affordable,
portable format. Whether for coursework, clerkships, USMLE prep, specialty
board review, or patient care, there's a LANGE book that guarantees success.
Derived from CURRENT Medical Diagnosis & Treatment, the world's most popular
annual medical book, this unique study guide delivers case analysis of 80 of
the most common topics in internal medicine. It provides a comprehensive and
well organized synopsis of each topic, making it an essential study partner for
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a variety of examinations, including the USMLE Step 2, medicine clerkship shelf
exams, ABIM internal medicine boards and recertification exams, adult and
family nurse practitioner certification examination, and physician assistant
national certifying exam. For practitioners, this quick reference covers
patient care for 80 of the clinical problems they are most likely to encounter
in daily practice. Each topic covered in CURRENT Medical Diagnosis & Treatment
Study Guide is presented in a consistent, easy-to-read, in-depth manner that
emphasizes problem solving. The topics were carefully selected based on their
importance to the field of internal medicine and are designed to enhance your
ability to think through a typical case in a logical, step-by-step fashion.
Each topic includes a typical patient presentation and: Learning Objectives
Salient Features Symptoms and Signs Differential Diagnosis Laboratory,
Radiology, and Procedural Findings Treatment Outcomes When to Refer and When to
Admit PubMed references to the most current and pertinent MEDLINE articles
There is no easier or faster way to sharpen your understanding of key concepts
in clinical reasoning and problem solving, and to brush up on essential
clinical facts than this one-of-a-kind case-based review. CASE-BASED COVERAGE
THAT SPANS THE FULL SPECTRUM OF INTERNAL MEDICINE Skin Disorders Pulmonary/Ear,
Nose, and Throat Disorders Heart/Hypertension/Lipid Disorders Hematologic
Disorders Gastrointestinal/Liver/Pancreas Disorders Gynecologic/Urologic
Disorders Musculoskeletal Disorders Kidney/Electrolyte Disorders Nervous
System/Psychiatric Disorders Endocrine/Metabolic Disorders Infectious Disorders
Enfermedades infectocontagiosas en rumiantes 2019
Principles of Internal Medicine Tinsley Randolph Harrison 1966
Diagnostic Atlas of Renal Pathology E-Book Agnes B. Fogo 2011-09-29 Diagnostic
Atlas of Renal Pathology, by Agnes B. Fogo, MD and Michael Kashgarian, MD,
delivers practical, highly visual guidance for effectively and accurately
diagnosing a wide range of pathologic entities. More than 700 high-quality
illustrations help you to recognize the pathologic features and clinical
manifestations of both common and rare renal disorders and to formulate
confident and accurate diagnoses. Thoroughly updated throughout, this companion
to Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney, 9th Edition provides the newest information
regarding categorizing and classification of diseases and describes how this
relates to the various morphological lesions illustrated and their clinical
significance. See more than 700 high quality representative images of light,
immunofluorescence, and electron microscopy for each diagnostic entity with
correlations to clinical presentation and pathogenesis. Easily locate in-depth
information on any disease's clinical course and treatment by cross-referring
companion text, Brenner & Rector’s The Kidney. Grasp key characteristic
pathologic findings and prognostic, pathogenetic, and etiologic information
through focused, detailed discussions. Make accurate, complete reports by fully
understanding clinical correlations. Get an in-depth examination of
pathophysiology, clinical presentations, and comprehensive references Keep
current with the latest knowledge and evidence-based practices. Comprehensive
updates throughout include a brand-new chapter on "Approaches to Chronic Kidney
Disease" that includes coverage of Chronic Kidney Disease; Age-Related
Sclerosis; Glomerular vs. Tubulointerstitial vs. Vascular Disease; and the
differential diagnostic approach to Segmental Glomerulosclerosis lesions.
Extensive updates to all previous chapters include new classifications of
various diseases such as igA nephropathy, diabetic nephropathy, crescentic GN,
and renal transplant rejection. Stay well informed about hot topics including
acute phosphate nephropathy; new concepts in the pathogenesis of thrombotic
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microangiopathies and eclampsia; and new information relative to etiology and
pathogenesis of podocytopathies. Quickly access the information you need thanks
to a user-friendly format, tables and sidebars with key points and differential
diagnoses, and chapters that include concise, templated discussions regarding
the etiology and pathogenesis of the disorder.
Robbins and Cotran Atlas of Pathology Edward C. Klatt 2006-01-01 This new fullcolor pathology atlas is specifically designed to accompany Robbins and Cotran
Pathologic Basis of Disease, 7th Edition. More than 1,200 full-color
illustrations richly depict all of the major conditions that are most commonly
covered in pathology courses and on the USMLEs. Gross and microscopic pathology
images are complemented by full-color conceptual line drawings and
corresponding radiologic images.
Graphic Guide to Infectious Disease E-Book Brian Kloss 2018-03-24 A unique
mash-up of medical education and comic book-style illustration, Graphic Guide
to Infectious Diseases uses memorable art and humorous text to provide a
seriously effective way to enhance your knowledge of complex medical conditions
and diseases. Emergency medicine physician Dr. Brian Kloss and illustrator
Travis Bruce use pop culture references, nostalgia, and unconventional humor to
bridge the gap between challenging microbiology content and clinical knowledge
of infectious diseases. Offers an innovative, concise, and fun way to learn
about diseases, their signs and symptoms, and how to treat them – perfect for
the busy medical student. Improves understanding and retention of complex
information by using high-quality graphic illustrations mixed with solid
educational content – ensuring a high-interest, high-yield resource with a
large dose of humor and an innovative writing style. Uses visual learning to
boost memorization, long-term retention, and exam performance.
The Washington Manual of Medical Therapeutics Corey Foster Established for over
40 years as the "bible" of the medical ward, The Washington Manual® of Medical
Therapeutics is now in its Thirty-Third Edition and builds upon that proud
tradition—with even more of the current information you need, delivered in a
timesaving, quick-reference style. Its portability, comprehensiveness, and ease
of access makes it a favorite on-call resource for housestaff and faculty
around the world. In this edition, color has been added for better navigation,
new decision support algorithms have been added, and an improved templated and
bulleted format facilitates a quicker answer. With this edition you now have
the capability to upload this content to your handheld device and receive
updates to the information throughout the activation period. Plus, you have
access to eight medical calculators that include: GFR - Cockcroft-Gault Method
(Adult) Urea Reduction % (Hemodialysis) Transtubular Potassium Gradient Osmolal
Gap Anion Gap Serum Osmolality Reticulocyte Index Body Mass Index (BMI) The
Washington Manual® is a registered mark belonging to Washington University in
St. Louis to which international legal protection applies. The mark is used in
this publication by LWW under license from Washington University. Available in
North America Only
Red Book 2018 David W. Kimberlin 2018-06 The AAP's authoritative guide on
preventing, recognizing, and treating more than 200 childhood infectious
diseases. Developed by the AAP's Committee on Infectious Diseases as well as
the expertise of the CDC, the FDA, and hundreds of physician contributors.
Basic Epidemiology R. Bonita 2006 Basic epidemiology provides an introduction
to the core principles and methods of epidemiology, with a special emphasis on
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public health applications in developing countries. This edition includes
chapters on the nature and uses of epidemiology; the epidemiological approach
to defining and measuring the occurrence of health-related states in
populations; the strengths and limitations of epidemiological study designs;
and the role of epidemiology in evaluating the effectiveness and efficiency of
health care. The book has a particular emphasis on modifiable environmental
factors and encourages the application of epidemiology to the prevention of
disease and the promotion of health, including environmental and occupational
health.
The Washington Manual of Emergency Medicine Mark D. Levine 2017-08-30 Each
high-quality volume in the esteemed Washington Manual series brings together
contributions from faculty and residents at the Washington University School of
Medicine in St. Louis. The Washington Manual of Emergency Medicine, the latest
addition to the series, focuses on practical content on how physicians actually
practice emergency care. Comprehensive and concise, it also acts as a handy
quick-reference, delivering need-to-know information at your fingertips, even
in point-of-care situations.
Clinical Parasitology Paul Chester Beaver 1984
Guidelines on the Management of Latent Tuberculosis Infection WHO 2015-01-15
BACKGROUND: Latent tuberculosis infection (LTBI), defined as a state of
persistent immune response to prior-acquired Mycobacterium tuberculosis
antigens without evidence of clinically manifested active TB, affects about
one-third of the world's population. Approximately 10% of people with LTBI will
develop active TB disease in their lifetime, with the majority developing it
within the first five years after initial infection. Currently available
treatments have an efficacy ranging from 60% to 90%. Systematic testing and
treatment of LTBI in at-risk populations is a critical component of WHO's
eight-point framework adapted from the End TB Strategy to target preelimination and, ultimately, elimination in low incidence countries. OVERVIEW:
Recognizing the importance of expanding the response to LTBI, in 2014 WHO
developed Guidelines on the Management of Latent Tuberculosis Infection. The
guidelines are primarily targeted at high-income or upper middle-income
countries with an estimated TB incidence rate of less than 100 per 100 000
population, because they are most likely to benefit from it due to their
current TB epidemiology and resource availability. The overall objective of the
guidelines is to provide public health approach guidance on evidence-based
practices for testing, treating and managing LTBI in individuals with the
highest risk of progression to active disease. Specific objectives include
identifying and prioritizing at-risk population groups for targeted
intervention of LTBI testing and treatment, including defining an algorithm,
and recommending specific treatment options. The guidelines are expected to
provide the basis and rationale for the development of national guidelines for
LTBI management based on available resources, epidemiology of TB including
intensity of transmission, the health-care delivery system of the country, and
other national and local determinants.
Schaechter's Mechanisms of Microbial Disease Moselio Schaechter 2007 Now in
full color, the Fourth Edition of this text gives students a thorough
understanding of microbial agents and the pathophysiology of microbial
diseases. The text facilitates learning and recall by emphasizing unifying
principles and paradigms, rather than forcing students to memorize isolated
facts by rote. Case studies with problem-solving questions give students
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insight into clinical applications of microbiology. Each chapter ends with
review and USMLE-style questions. For this edition, all schematic illustrations
have been re-rendered in full color and new illustrations have been added. A
new online site for students includes animations, USMLE-style questions, and
all schematic illustrations and photographs from the text.
Tintinalli's Emergency Medicine Manual, Eighth Edition David Cline 2017-07-21
The full spectrum of emergency medicine captured in one full-color pocket
manual Written by clinicians engaged in the day-to-day practice of emergency
medicine, this handy manual is derived from Tintinalli’s Emergency Medicine,
Eighth Edition, the field’s most trusted text. Packing a remarkable amount of
information in such a compact presentation, this trusted point-of-care partner
is composed of brief chapters focusing on clinical features, diagnosis and
differential, and emergency management and disposition. With its unmatched
authority and easy-to-use organization, Tintinalli’s Emergency Medicine Manual,
is the surest, most convenient way to assure skillful and timely patient care
in the acute care setting. • Rich full-color design with an increased number of
photos and line drawings • Numerous tables, making information easy to access •
Completely revised content to match current practice • Covers both adult and
pediatric populations
Guía de Actividades Preventivas en la Práctica Médica U.S. Preventive Services
Task Force 1992
Toxicology in a Box Brian Kloss 2013-10-26 Learn Clinical Toxicology the Easy
Way! 154 full-color flashcards teach you to recognize and treat drug overdoses
and poisonings The most fun, engaging, and effective way to learn clinical
toxicology Each card takes an illustrated approach to a particular syndrome or
toxin reminding you of all you have to know On the back of each card, succinct
text describes the typical presentation, signs and symptoms, mechanisms of
action, treatment, and clinical pearls. Covers all major drug overdoses and
poisons A great way to study on the go, quiz yourself, or brush up just before
an exam
The Harriet Lane Handbook Harriet Lane Service 2017-05-01
Red Book 2015 American Academy of Pediatrics Committee 2015-05-01 The 2015 "Red
Book" is the American Academy of Pediatrics' authoritative guide to
manifestations, etiology, epidemiology, diagnosis, and treatment of more than
200 childhood conditions. It provides evidence-based guidance to practicing
clinicians on pediatric infections and vaccinations based on the
recommendations of the committee as well as the combined expertise of the CDC,
the FDA and hundreds of physician contributors. The" Red Book" is an essential
reference for pediatric infectious diseases specialists and general
pediatricians, and is useful for family medicine and emergency medicine
physicians as well. Public health and school health providers, medical
residents and students also will find it a high-yield source of pediatric
infectious disease and vaccine information. The book is divided into sections
that cover Active and passive immunization Disease summaries Antimicrobial
therapy for treatment and prophylaxis Care of children in special situations
Updated information and recommendations you cannot afford to be without...
Standardized approach to disease prevention through immunizations,
antimicrobial prophylaxis, and infection control practices New chapter on
Hemorrhagic Fevers Caused by Filoviruses has been added New chapter on human
parechovirus infections has been added Updated information on hypersensitivity
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reactions after immunizations The latest on sexually transmitted infections
(STIs) in adolescents and children Updated coverage of actinomycosis,
amebiases, arbovirus, bacterial vaginosis, blastocystis, candidiasis,
Clostridium difficle, coronaviruses, dengue, enteroviruses, Escherichia coli,
Giardia intestinalis, gonococcal infections, Helicobacter pylori infections,
lyme disease, meningococcal infections, pediculosis capitis, pertussis,
pneumococcal infections, rotavirus, and more Managing Injection Pain has been
significantly expanded Updated information on hepatitis C Updated information
on group B streptococcal infections Updated section on drugs for parasitic
infections Significantly revised chapter on Respiratory Syncytial Virus
Recommendations for using MMR or MMRV vaccines have been updated The
Antimicrobial Resistance and Antimicrobial Stewardship chapter has been
significantly broaded and updated Updated information on HIV And much more!
Federal Benefits for Veterans, Dependents and Survivors, 2011 Veterans Affairs
Dept Office of Public A 2011 Provides a complete summary of the benefits
available to qualified American veterans of the armed forces, including health
insurance, pensions, education, vocational rehabilitation, home loan
guaranties, life insurance, burial benefits, and many others.
Current Hospital Medicine Amil Rafiq 2020-01-12 Current Hospital Medicine (CHM)
is an evidence based quick reference guide envisioned to be a useful resource
for medical students, interns, residents, advance practice providers and
hospitalists physicians. This book emphasizes on management and treatment of
patients at the time of initial presentation to the hospital. Text is presented
in concise, simple and easy to read format making it ideal for quick reference.
Guía Visual de Enfermedades Infecciosas Brian Kloss, Do Jd Pa-C 2019-09-13 Se
trata de una novedosa propuesta liderada por dos autores americanos, un médico
de urgencias en un hospital en Nueva York y un ilustrador médico residente
también en USA, y que, junto a un panel de colaboradores, han desarrollado unos
contenidos dirigidos a los estudiantes de Medicina y de otros grados de
ciencias de la Salud, en el que se propone una nueva metodología de enseñanza,
que ellos mismos titulan "Medical Education Trough Comic Illustration". - Sin
perder de vista la importancia de los libros tradicionales y de referencia de
las diferentes asignaturas, y que deben seguir siendo los "must have" para todo
aquel estudiante de Medicina y de otros grados de Ciencias de la Salud, es
importante que, en función de la carga memorística de la asignatura, el alumno
pueda contar con un material de estudio más visual y que integre un cierto
aspecto "lúdico". La capacidad de memorización y posterior retención de una
gran cantidad de información será más efectiva si ésta se recrea con una cierta
dosis de humor. El objetivo es explicar conceptos médicos complejos en un
formato sencillo y práctico. - La obra cubre de forma específica la parte
correspondiente a las enfermedades infecciosas que, o bien se recogen en una
asignatura específica (Enfermedades infecciosas) o bien es un contenido
incluido en la asignatura de Microbiología, aunque con un abordaje diferente. Se trata de un contenido complementario que hace una descripción pormenorizada
de los cuadros infecciosos tanto los más frecuentes como aquellos más
específicos de ciertas áreas geográficas, aunque altamente prevalentes. El
abordaje es conciso, muy estructurado y visual e introduciendo un cierto toque
de humor. El uso de viñetas o cómics hacen que el estudiante pueda retener
mucho mejor la información al ser una forma totalmente novedosa de presentar un
contenido
Chronic Pain in Dogs Belén Ruano Puente 2021-05-19T00:00:00+02:00 This book
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aims to introduce veterinary surgeons to a new concept of pain for a better
understanding of what pain is and how it occurs. By describing pain pathways
and their regulation, as well as the sophisticated therapeutic systems that are
currently being developed, this book shows its readers how to interpret pain,
and how identify it as a pathology in itself and treat it as such.
Harrisons Manual of Medicine, 20th Edition Dennis L. Kasper 2019-10-22
Publisher's Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not
guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitlements included with the product. All the authority of the most trusted
brand in medical content in a convenient, portable guide Derived from most
clinically salient content featured in Harrison's Principles of Internal
Medicine, 20th Edition, this full color, portable guide covers all diseases and
conditions commonly seen in general medical practice. This edition has been
updated to reflect the latest clinical developments in medicine. Designed for
quick access and employing an effective blend of concise text, bulleted key
points, decision trees, and summary tables, the Manual makes it easy to find
what you need at the point of care. The easy-to-navigate chapters use a
standard repeating template and cover: •Etiology and Epidemiology •Clinically
Relevant Pathophysiology •Signs and Symptoms •Differential Diagnosis •Physical
and Laboratory Findings •Therapeutics •Practice Guidelines, and more
Pharmacotherapy Principles & Practice Marie A. Chisholm-Burns 2007-04-13 Easyto-follow disorder-based organization that surveys the full range of organ
system disorders treated in pharmacy practice Knowledge-building boxed features
within chapters, consisting of: Clinical Presentation & Diagnosis, Patient
Encounters, and Patient Care and Monitoring Guidelines A standardized chapter
format Laboratory values expressed in both conventional units and Systemé
International (SI) units
Tintinalli's Emergency Medicine Judith E. Tintinalli 2011-01-01 With 418
contributors representing over 120 medical centers from around the world, this
book comprehensively covers the entire field of emergency medicine -- from
prehospital care, disaster preparedness, and basic resuscitative techniques -to all the major diseases and disorders encountered in the emergency
department. Unquestionably the leading text in the field, this is a true musthave reference for everyone in emergency medicine from residents to practicing
physicians. The Seventh Edition is highlighted by a new full-color
presentation, a companion DVD with 17 additional chapters, a greater
international focus, and innovative new features and content.
Principles of Neurology Raymond Delacy Adams 1998 This companion handbook aims
to provide portable instant access to information on neurology. It provides the
neuroscientific background, clinical description, diagnosis and treatment of
the full range of neurologic disorders. This edition features expanded therapy
throughout, a new art programme, updated treatment guidelines, especially acute
care neurology (seizures, strokes, traumas etc.) and neuromuscular diseases.
There are also expanded sections on autonomic diseases neuropathology,
degenerative diseases and headache. Page references to the parent text are
given for an expanded review.
Un Enfoque Racional de Las Enfermedades Infecciosas Clínicas Zelalem Temesgen,
MD Fidsa 2022-03-15 Explica con claridad los fundamentos para optar por un
determinado tratamiento en lugar de otro, así como para determinar su duración,
con el fin de plantear un manejo y un seguimiento adecuados. Proporciona apoyo
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para la toma de decisiones y respuestas a preguntas como: ¿Qué pruebas
diagnósticas se deben solicitar?; ¿Cuál es el antibiótico correcto para un
paciente o un área geográfica concretos?; ¿Son más apropiados los antibióticos
intravenosos o los orales?; ¿Cuánto tiempo debe durar el tratamiento con
antibióticos y cuándo debe desescalarse?; ¿Qué consideraciones deben tenerse en
cuenta en los pacientes inmunocomprometidos?; ¿Con qué frecuencia debe hacerse
el seguimiento de las infecciones complejas? Utiliza un estilo de redacción
sucinto y fácil de leer, siguiendo siempre una misma estructura:
características importantes/epidemiología; datos relacionados con la clínica;
características de los síntomas cutáneos; estudios diagnósticos auxiliares;
tratamiento, y otras recomendaciones. Proporciona apoyo visual y de referencia
rápida con numerosas figuras y tablas a lo largo del texto. Constituye una guía
inestimable para ayudar a los no especialistas a proporcionar el mejor cuidado
a los pacientes, frenar el mal uso de los antibióticos y la resistencia, evitar
los efectos adversos de los medicamentos y no incurrir en costes innecesarios.
Incluye la versión electrónica del libro en inglés, que permite acceder al
texto completo, las figuras y la bibliografía desde distintos dispositivos.
Escrita para clínicos no especialistas en enfermedades infecciosas, tanto del
ámbito hospitalario como del ambulatorio, esta obra constituye una guía concisa
y práctica que imita el proceso de toma de decisiones y el razonamiento
empleados por un especialista. Con un lenguaje claro y comprensible, el Dr.
Temesgen y sus colegas de la Clínica Mayo presentan las enfermedades
infecciosas en su contexto, ayudando a los no especialistas a aplicar un
enfoque racional al diagnóstico y el tratamiento.
Drug Allergy Daniel Vervloet 2007
ICPC, International Classification of Primary Care World Organization of
National Colleges, Academies, and Academic Associations of General
Practitioners/Family Physicians 1987 Intended for family physicians and others
in primary care delivery. Compatible with International classification of
diseases, 9th ed.
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